ST. PETERSBURG LIBRARY SYSTEM

All St Petersburg Library locations

will be closed on

Monday, September 4, 2017

in honor of Labor Day.
All locations will resume normal operating
hours on Tuesday, September 5, 2017.
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to everyone, including individuals with disabilities. If you are a person with a disability and require

[ ol ] information or materials in an appropriate alternative format; or if you require any other accomodation, LIBRARY SYSTEM
st.l'ﬂmrsnl"'ﬂ please contact us at 727-893-7724; 72 hours in advance of the event. Advance notification within this ST PETERSBURG. FLORIDA
www.stpete.org guideline will enable the City to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility. . ’




